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Haemorrhoidal Injection Sets 
Dear Customer,  
 

Following a review of our Colorectal Product Range, we have taken the decision to discontinue the Haemorrhoidal 
Injection Sets, Product Codes R56210 and R56211.  

 

We will cease manufacture with immediate effect.  

 

Stock remains available on a first come, first served basis. We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience that this 
may cause.  

 

CODE DESCRIPTION 

R56210 Haemorrhoid Injection Set – Straight  

R56211 Haemorrhoid Injection Set – Angled  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

If you have any questions, please contact the Customer Services Team for assistance:  
T: +44 (0)191 419 6988  E: customerservices@rocketmedical.com  
Customer Information Bulletins for all of our products can be found on our website: www.rocketmedical.com 
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